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            19/02/22 

Year 2 Residential Bassenfell  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are so excited that so many children wish to attend the residential to Bassenfell on Monday 28th and 
Tuesday 29th March 2022.  Thank you to those who have already returned their forms and paid the 
deposit. If you wish to attend please return the child consent forms and pay the deposit as soon as 
possible so that we can provide Bassenfell with accurate numbers. 
 
Furthermore, I have received contact from some parents detailing reservations, from their child, 
regarding an overnight stay and for this reason their child would be unable to attend the residential.  We 
do not wish this to be a barrier to the wide ranging social and educational opportunities a residential can 
offer.  As such, if an overnight stay is a reason your child will not be able to attend, please contact Mr 
Barton, in person or via Class Dojo, and we can discuss the possible adjustments we can make to 
overcome this barrier. Unfortunately, the price will remain the same at £100, even if your child is not 
staying overnight. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Barton 
 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
Key Stage Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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